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Rolling in the Dough with Ralgro®
Oklahoma members turned empty Ralgro wheels into cash
OKLAHOMA CITY, OK, JULY 27, 2015 -- The wheels rolled in and so did the cash. For the past
year, Oklahoma Cattlemen’s Association (OCA) members have been saving those little green
wheels. This past week that one simple activity yielded $4,186.00 for the OCA.

For every empty wheel returned during OCA’s annual meeting, Merck Animal Health
gave $1 to the organization’s special projects fund.

“We appreciate all our members that saved their Ralgro wheels this past year,” says
Charlie Swanson, OCA President. “The Wheels for Bucks program will allow us to provide
scholarships to young beef producers to participate in national educational programs and events
in 2015.”

The Wheels for Bucks program is a partnership between Merck Animal Health and
participating state cattlemen’s organizations. Members bring in their empty Ralgro wheels to
their annual state meeting to help raise money for their association.

“We'’re pleased so many Oklahoma producers benefit from a wheel of Ralgro at their
farm or ranch. Then, turning that wheel into value for their state cattlemen’s group,” says Darrel
Kane, sales representative for Merck Animal Health. “The Wheels for Bucks program is a small
way Merck Animal Health can team up our customers to strengthen the Oklahoma Cattlemen’s
Association.”

Put Ralgro to work for you and your future. Talk to your veterinarian, your local Merck
Animal Health representative or visit Ralgro.com.
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Photo Cutline: Merck Animal Health Representatives, Roy Lee Gates (left) and Darrel Kane
(right) present a $4,186.00 check to Chancey Hanson, OCA Director of Communications at the

conclusion of the 63" Annual OCA Convention.




